
On Tuesday, May 2, 2023 our Falcon students will be 
walking the track to help raise funds for our new outdoor 
classroom!  Being able to take our learning outdoors is 
great for our brains and cognitive functioning.  It also 
helps our physical health and social development. We 
are grateful for all donations and thank you for helping 
to continue to make our school great! 
 

STUDENT NAME: ________________________________________ 

TEACHER/CLASS: ________________________________________ 

 Sponsor Sheet  
Name Amount 
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